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North Central Iowa Genealogy Society has been active with monthly meetings. In May another grouping 

of the local photographs, that have been scanned, was reviewed. In June unique and unknown stories of 

the past were reviewed. Lost gold from a robbery over a hundred years ago was one of the tales.  In July 

some of the members reported on their Civil War ancestors.  


